
 

Staff report for action on the Port Lands Sports Complex 

 
STAFF REPORT 
ACTION REQUIRED    

Port Lands Sports Centre Project  

Date: August 3, 2010 

To: Executive Committee 

From: Richard Butts, Deputy City Manager 

Wards: 30 

Reference 
Number: 

P:\\2010\Cluster B\wf\ec10005 

 

SUMMARY 

 

The purpose of this report is to advise that a staff report regarding the Port Lands Sports 
Centre Project is being prepared.  The report will present design options for the proposed 
facility at 85 and 95 Commissioners Street and provide recommendations on further 
steps.  The staff report will be submitted to Executive Committee on or before August 16, 
2010.   

CONTACT  

Gwen McIntosh    Irene Bauer 
Acting Director, Waterfront Secretariat Project Manager, Waterfront Secretariat 
mcintosh@toronto.ca 

   

ibauer@toronto.ca

  

416-392-8113     416-397-4816  

SIGNATURE   

_____________________________ 
Richard Butts 
Deputy City Manager  


